
Wednesday, May 17, 2023 

Announcements 

Dons:  Stop by the table outside of the Counseling Office 
TODAY and every Wednesday to answer trivia questions 
for the chance to win a prize. 
 
Un recordatorio para todos los estudiantes de que platicas 
continuara cada miercoles durante el almuerzo nos 
reuniremos en el salon 304. 

NAMI will be having a club meeting TODAY during Lunch 
in Room 608.  We hope to see you there! 

Athletics 

No Games Today! 
 

Sports 

Clubs & Activities 

Yearbook 

Attention ALL Sierra Vista students who plan to play a 
sport for the 2023-2024 school year:  Clearance time is 
upon us.  The physical that you have on record in the  
Athletics Office will not be valid for summer of next school 
year.  You must stop by the Athletics Office, Room 316, to 
pick up a medical clearance form.  Your first step is to get 
a physical.  That can be done with your own physician or 
Dr. Yepez who will be here on campus in the Stadium 
Team Room Tuesday, May 23rd.  Bring $25 in cash and 
you can get a physical which will cover you for the whole 
2023-2024 school year.  Any questions, see Mrs. Garcia in 
the Athletics Office.  Time is ticking, don’t wait to take 
care of your clearance. 
 
All students athletes that still have uniforms in your  
possession:  Turn in the uniforms immediately to the  
Athletics Office.  Seniors who still have uniforms, you will 
not be receiving patches, awards or diplomas until the  
uniforms are handed in.  These uniforms are property of 
Sierra Vista.  Please bring your uniforms to the Athletics 
Office no later than May 18th. 
 

Hey Dons:  The yearbook distribution and signing party is 
TOMORROW at 3:30 at the Gym.  Come pick up your 
yearbook and enjoy getting it signed with your friends.  
Everyone is invited to come and attend the signing party.  
Yearbooks will not be distributed again until the following 
week, so if you want your yearbook you must come to 
Thursday’s distribution.  We can’t wait to see you there! 



Faculty Section 

Group D has duty this week 
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